
65% either agreed  
or strongly agreed on the idea  
of a Healthy Housing Strategy

A total of 246  
�responses �were received 

Received responses from:�
	 residents
	 staff members,
	 PRS landlords/agents
	 community groups
	 affordable and social �	 

	 housing providers
	 development, construction  

	 and planning professionals

Received responses �from all � 

26 
wards in �the district 

80% of respondents rated 
‘Reducing the number of 
empty properties in the  
district by exploring options  
to bring them back into use’ 
as important, which was the 
most popular 

77% respondents rated 
‘ensuring all new homes 
emphasise energy efficient’  
as important 

Building positive 
relationships and exploring 
incentives with the PRS were 
rated as the least important 
priorities out of the 9 priorities 

69% of respondents 
agreed that the style of the 
strategy was clear, easy to 
understand and appropriate for 
its purpose

66% of respondents felt 
that supporting the ageing 
population and enabling 
independent living should be 
high priorities) 
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HEALTHY HOUSING STRATEGY PUBLIC CONSULTATION�
Public consultation of the Healthy Housing Strategy took place between 13th December 2022 and 7th February 2023


